Huge thanks to everyone who participated in or supported our #GB48 relay run
fundraiser last weekend.

In total, between online and cash donations, we raised a staggering €15,579 - way, way in
excess of the target amount at the outset! A phenomenal effort. Granagh & Ballingarry
National Schools will each receive a cheque for €3,895 in the coming weeks. The club will
use its share of the proceeds towards our new gym.

Thanks to the adult players who organised the event, our many participants and,
especially, everyone who donated so generously. A great weekend and in these difficult

times it was great to see the community spirit in the parish as strong as ever.

Go raibh maith agat aris.



